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On November 15th, the School of Accounting and Financial Services and its student leaders,

the Student Leaders in Accounting and Financial Services (SLAFS), hosted VIPs from

Wawanesa Insurance at an event in the new CITE building. In recent years, Wawanesa has

donated more than $77,000 to Seneca, including the recent Wawanesa Mutual Insurance

Award, which will fund four annual awards to students in the Business Insurance (BIN)

Program as well as provide annual support for SLAFS events. Wawanesa representatives are

pictured here, along with Professor Jeff Shnier, BIN Program Coordinator, and SLAFS leaders

Liza Yurchenko and Helen Rozario. 
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